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Dear fellow radiographers, 

 
 
 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 2012 
 
 
Isn’t it wonderful to conclude a year with a joyous holiday season? I would like to greet 
you all Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2012. To Hong Kong Radiographers’ 
Association, this year was fruitful, as our member size grew considerably larger. Many 
more friends joined the family as coordinators in their centres of practice to keep us 
closer together. 

We do value a stronger profession with a reputable image through unity as 
radiographers, diagnostic or therapeutic, GS or HA, public or private. We do hope to be 
better represented, protected and supported when in need. We do like to have more 
educational opportunities, meeting grounds and memorable gatherings for old times’ 
sake. These are the expectations and goals our association striving to head towards and 
meet. Your participation and continued rapport is certainly an invaluable driving force.  

You are cordially invited to be, or continue to be one of our members by completing the 
enclosed subscription form and hand it to your hospital coordinator. Yet you could join 
us at the upcoming website membership subscription with electronic payment due to 
augment in March 2012. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Derek W.H. KWAN 
Chairman 
Hong Kong Radiographers’ Association 
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